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President Donald J. Trump is the head of the executive branch and is vested with all of the 

executive power in our government. I have no doubts about his constitutional authority to remove 
Commissioners, which is necessary to ensure democratic accountability for our government. The 
Federal Trade Commission will continue its tireless work to protect consumers, lower prices, and 
police anticompetitive behavior. 

 
I wish Commissioners Slaughter and Bedoya well, and I thank them for their service. 
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